
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pinders Primary School – Weekly Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Mrs Kemplay 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
This week Year 1 and Year 2 had a trip to the Wakefield Museum for a workshop about 
toys, the museum always makes us very welcome and is a great local resource.  
 
We also had our winter disco this week, the children and staff enjoyed some after 
school dancing and games run by our small group of parents who make up the PTFA. If 
anybody else would like to get involved please get in touch with school, they have lots 
of fabulous ideas to raise money for the Children at school whilst making sure they have 
a fun time, with a few more volunteers they could run even more events. 
 

How are your family times tables practice going? Hopefully you tried out last week’s 
suggestion, below is this weeks. 
 

 
 

Have a fun weekend, 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Every week one child from each class is nominated as Star of the Week in 

recognition of their hard work, achievement and progress. Our stars of the 

week this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Attendance Star 

Nursery AM 90.48 Zohan  For developing his name writing this week.  

Nursery PM Hassnain For tidying independently in the classroom 
areas.  

Lions 
91.70 

Nyla For growing in confidence and building her 
communication skills. 

Tigers 
90 

Azaan For showing more independence and building 
his communication skills.  

Year 1 92.14 Benson For amazing work with adjectives  

Year 1/2 98.28 Willow For being a kind friend to everybody  

Year 2 95.56 Haruna For trying hard to focus and listen this week. 

Year 3 
95.86 

Kevin  For challenging himself to do more learning at 
home and creating a brilliant story. 

Year 3/4 
94.14 

Blessed For always being eager to contribute during the 
words of wisdom and in other lessons. 

Year 4 97.42 Mohamado For unstoppable enthusiasm in his learning. 

Year 5 95.17 Keita For a great recount of our Jorvik trip. 

Year 5/6 96.15 Gracie For brilliant explanations in science – the heart 

Year 6 
98.67 

Mira For being a superb representative for Pinders at 
Jorvik. 



 

 

 

 

Dumb’ phones are increasingly popular among families hoping to disconnect from the internet on the go. 

Learn about the features and limitations of smartphones and dumb phones to help you make a choice 

that feels right for your family. To find out more click here 

 

 

 

 

https://ebtk.co.uk/click/UUJVcEVlTURKL0J6WjJ1WFVTQWt6OVd6aFlrenFGNlFub3RMQUtZRThwNzd3SjAyQmU2N1RhZ0FlQjIwMFkyaTJvcVRiYVY1anNpUGpHSnREMWZ0RXdnblpNMSt5UEtLemQ0b3YrTnBOTFFuY3lvPQ/UWg0b0VBPT0


 

 

 

 

 

 


